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General Secretary

CCG/ 11 /2021 Dated 6™ May, 2022

To
PCPO -CCG =

Sub: Permitting Railway servants to travel in AC EMU Suburban trains.
Ref: 1) Railway Board’s letter No. E(W)2018/PS5-2/6 dated 19-12-2019.
2) CCM(PM)’s Letter No.C 175/1 (AC EMU trains) dated 18-01-2018, and
19-03-2018
3) CPO(IR)’s note No. EU/1160/41/7/2017 (OA) dated 16-01-2018.
4) Railway Board's letter No. E(W)2018/PS5-2/6 dated 26-02-2020.
5) This office letter No. CCG/11/2021 dated 23/3/2021.

Your kind attention is invited to refer our letter No. CCG/11/2021 dated
23/3/2021 and Dy. Director Estt. (Welfare)-I under reference No. 1 &4,

In this context, you are kindly to refer R.B No. 63/200 schedule II and at least
the staff who are in the grade pay 4200 and above may be permitted to travel by EMU
AC train in the suburban. As of now EMU AC services have been increased.

You are therefore requested to link all the correspondence in this regard on the
above subject and arrange to give appropriate reply to Railway Board immediately.

eneral Secretary



